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Town Sports Finalists! 
Huge congratulations to all the children from 

Y3,Y4,Y5 & Y6 for their outstanding efforts & 

achievements at the Town Sports heats this 

week! The children’s determination & hard 

work in their training sessions have definitely 

paid off, with so many of them reaching the 

finals next Tuesday at Robin Park. A massive 

well done to Betsy (Y6), Freya (Y4) & Emmett 

(Y4) for achieving the bronze medal in the 3-

spring jump & to George (Y6) for winning the 

silver medal in the 3-spring jump! Here are 

the children who have made it through to the 

Town Sports Finals night next Tuesday! 

Bradley (Y6) - 100m sprint    

Scarlett (Y6) - 100m sprint   

Ollie (Y4) - 80m sprint  

Freya (Y4) - 80m sprint  

Theo (Y5) - 200m race  

Sylvie (Y4) - 150m race 

Oliver (Y5) - 400m race 

Betsy (Y5) - 400m race 

Ollie, Alfie, Ben & Louie - Boys 50m relay  

Bradley,Theo,Jack & Harry - Boys 100m relay  

Scarlett,Skye,Katie & Betsy - Girls 100m relay  

Freya, Sylvie, Lucy & Sophia- Girls 50m relay.  

We would like to wish everyone the very best 

of luck next week and to say a big thank you 

to all to all the parents for their continued 

support throughout the competition. 

 

Sports Day 
Thank you to everyone who came to our 

Sports Day on Tuesday.  We were very lucky 

with the weather and an enjoyable time was 

had by all. 

 

SEND Parents Meeting 
All SEND parents are warmly invited to a 

meeting being organised in school on 

Wednesday 12th July at 8.45 am by Sheryl 

Chadwick.  It’s an opportunity for an informal 

chat with coffee, tea and biscuits.  We would 

love to see as many of you as possible there! 

 

 
 

Fantastic Football Event 
On Friday 23rd June, our Y1 & Y2 football team 

took part in the annual Wigan football 

competition at the Soccer Dome. The children 

worked tremendously well as a team to win 

the group and go on to play in the top league 

against other schools that finished top of their 

league. Wonderful goals from Caleb and 

terrific saves from Samuel in goal secured the 

team with a 2nd place silver medal!  Player of 

the tournament went to Caleb in Y1! Well done 

to everyone for an amazing display of high-

quality football! 

 

Transition Days 
A reminder that your child’ s transition days 

are this Monday & Tuesday and there is no 

change to drop off & collection places which 

will be at/from their usual doors.    
 

Parking 
Unfortunately, one of our residents has again 

made complaints to us regarding parents’ cars 

blocking her driveway, meaning she had to 

wait 10 minutes to leave and then was spoken 

to rudely.  Please can we remind parents 

/grandparents /carers that if you do need to 

park in the local area, you do so respectfully.  

Many thanks. 

Class Attendance 
The winners of this week’s class attendance 

reward for KS1 is Y2M with 98.1% and for KS2 

is Y3B with 96.3%.   

 

Upcoming Reminders 
Monday 3rd–Thursday 6th July Y6 Bikeability 

Monday 3rd July - Y4 Music Performance 2.30 

pm 

Tuesday 4th July - Y5 Music Performance 

2.30 pm 

Friday 7th July – Extra-Curricular Clubs finish 

School dinners – we will be on Week 2 next 

week (the menu is available to view on our 

website). 


